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January 2022  Junior Cricket update 
 
Happy New-Year to all. 
 
As you may have seen on the newsletter and on the club’s website Phil Heaton has agreed to 
be the lead coach for the juniors’ training this coming season. 
 
We aim to start winter training this coming Friday, 21st January, at Canon Slade School with 
sessions on Jan 21st & 28th Feb 4th 11th & 25th March 4th 11th 18th & 25th finishing Friday April 1st 
 
U9s & U11s 6-7pm 
 
U13s & U15s 7-8pm 
 
There is a cost of £20 per child for the training (the club has subsidized the cost) and 
information has been sent out via the Spond app, so please check your messages. 
 
We request that no one just turns up – we need to know in advance who is attending - in order 
to plan properly and create a safe / fun environment.  
 
If you are not on Spond (most are) please contact Leigh Dickinson to confirm attendance. 
 
The email to  use is gccupdates@gmail.com 
Or via text 07793289166 
 
 
See you soon 
 
Leigh 
 
N.B. If there are too many children wishing to attend, we will rotate to make it safe and as fair as 
possible. 
 


